SAMPLE LETTER
· Please try to use your own words where possible
· Send the letter to the commissioners and send a copy to Councilman Eric Olson’s office to present at the hearing.  Email: wjbrooks@co.pg.md.us or fax: 301-952-4904 or mail:  Council Member Eric Olson, County Administration Building-2nd Floor, Upper Marlboro, MD 20772

February 3, 2008

Board of License Commissioners 

6200 Baltimore Avenue, 3rd Floor 

Riverdale Park, Maryland 20737 

Attention: Franklin Jackson 

Mr. Jackson and Commissioners,

I am writing this letter in response to an application for a Class B+ BWL license for a new restaurant and liquor store called UNO at 5552 Kenilworth Avenue.  I am strongly opposed to the granting of such a license at this location and urge the Board to deny this license.  

My community is facing numerous crime and public safety challenges. 
· Public drinking, loitering, public urination, disorderly conduct, and other quality of life concerns are blatant in the area.  

· In the last nine months, within two blocks of the site, there have been two homicides and there have been several thefts near this proposed location.  
· Gangs are actively recruiting our kids and adults marking their turf in our neighborhoods with gang graffiti.  
· Write your own or add more

Because of these items I do not feel safe spending time in this area.  My quality of life is declining.
In addition, my community is already amply served by outlets selling beer, wine, and liquor.  In fact, it is saturated with establishments.  A total of 16 liquor licenses exist in the Riverdale community.  Six of these businesses are within ¼ mile of the proposed business.  There is no need for additional alcohol licenses, particularly off-sale, in this neighborhood.
Approving UNO’s Class B+ BWL license will only exacerbate the crime activity in the Riverdale community, will contribute to an unsafe feeling in this corridor, and will jeopardize the community’s desire to revitalize the area.  It is not in the best public interest.  For these reasons, we are asking you to DENY UNO’s license to sell any form of alcohol.  

Thank you so much for your attention and for your interest in protecting the community’s interest.

Sincerely,

Name
Address

THIS IS A SAMPLE.  PLEASE TRY TO USE YOUR OWN LANGUAGE WHERE POSSIBLE.

